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It has been a fantasƟc start to Term 2! Our Grade 6s have been on camp and we  
have celebrated Mother’s Day with a wonderful breakfast and the Mother’s Day stall. 
 
It is great to be able to report on the building progress.  The new classroom building  
is beginning to take shape.   The new HOP shed should have its steel delivered next week.    
The builders are looking at a handover of the new classrooms in August.  I thank everyone for their 
paƟence during these works as staff oŌen have to park out on the street.  I ask again that you do 
not call children across the road in the aŌernoon.  It is very scary to watch how many of our  
children are almost hit by cars. 

 

Teachers are busy wriƟng student’s midyear reports at the moment.  These will be released via  
Compass on the 19th of June.   Please keep an eye out for them as interviews are being held the  
following day. 

 

If you know of a student who would like to aƩend PCS in 2024, please ask them to get in touch 
with our office to collect an enrolment form.  Our transiƟon will begin early next term. 

 

During this weather, please make sure you have a change of clothes in your child’s bag as the 
grounds are quite sodden.  We like to allow the children out to play if it isn’t raining but the ground 
takes a long Ɵme to dry out. 

 

It is important that everyone regularly checks Compass.  We have had some children miss out on 
events lately because they missed the cut off.  We really need to sƟck to cut off dates as there 
many tasks that we need to complete aŌer we have final numbers.  Facebook is someƟmes used as 
an event reminder but the permission dates are already passed by the Ɵme it makes Facebook. 
 
Katrina Stewart 
Principal 



June 

1st June - Year 5 & 6 Old Gippstown Excursion 

2nd June - Year 5 & 6 Interschool Sports  
7th June– Year 1 Old Gippstown Excursion 

9th June - Year 5 & 6 Interschool Sports  
12th June - King’s Birthday Public Holiday - School is closed 
16th June - Lightning Prem 
18th June - Aerobics CompeƟƟon 
19th June -  FoundaƟon Old Gippstown Excursion 
20th June - Parent/Teacher Interviews 
22nd June - Year 2 Arts Centre Excursion 
23rd June - Last Day of Term 2 - Students finish at 2:30pm 

 

 

 

 



July 

 

10th July - First Day of Term Three 

12th July - FoundaƟon to Year 4 Swimming Program  

14th July - Girls AFL 

19th July - FoundaƟon to Year 4 Swimming Program  

26th July- FoundaƟon to Year 4 Swimming Program  
27th July - Aerobics CompeƟƟon 
28th July - House MeeƟngs Students can wear their house colours!!!!  

31st July - FoundaƟon 100 Days of School CelebraƟon 

 

 

Please remember to check Compass 
regularly for upcoming events! 









 

Grade 2 
Terrific Twos! 

Throughout this year all grade two classes have been joining once a week to participate 
in terrific twos. These one hour Friday afternoon sessions allow for students to 
strengthen their connection with one another through games and challenges!  

We also celebrate each classes star of the week, positive phone calls and bucketfiller 
awards! 

 

Grade 2 corridor display inspired by their informative texts. 





  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

   

Fantastic Fours 
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Awards! 

WRITING 
Students have focused on 

Information Reports and Poetry. 
We have looked at structure, 

word choice and setting, 
amongst other writing devices to 
continue to grow in skills related 

to creative and informative 
writing. 

 

READING 
In Reading, the Grade 4’s have 
been focusing on text 
connections and summarising. 
Students have explored how 
texts connect to other texts, 
themselves and the world 
around them, also how to 
pinpoint the important parts of a 
text. 

 

MATHEMATICS 
The Grade 4 cohort has been 
exploring chance, time and 

patterns. The difference 
between skill and luck, time 
fundamentals, and real life 

application of these ideas have 
all been investigated. 

 
 

WELCOME TO TERM 2! 
It has been an exciting start to Term 2. Students 

have continued to challenge themselves to grow as 
learners and continue to be bucket fillers! 

·•·•·•·•·•·•·•· 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
King’s Birthday: Monday June 12th 

Parent/Teacher Interviews: June 20th 

TOPICAL STUDIES 

Throughout Term 2, students 
are learning about Australian 
History. This includes looking at 
our past from the perspectives 
of Indigenous Australians and 
the First Settlers, in order to 
better understand what has 
made our wonderful country 
what it is today. 

   May May Edition, 2023 

Well done to our May Stars of the Week and Bucket Fillers! 

Ruby. C, Tyler. C, Ryder. W, Oliver. D, 

Chelsea, Indee, Isabella, Amelia 



 

 

 
 

Some happy snaps from April and May including our excursion to the 

Cranbourne Botanical Gardens, Topical Study projects, and some amazing 

work from our classrooms! 

1! 


































